
Domino RME LLC SPDES Permit Application 
Fact Sheet 

Domino RME LLC submitted a SPDES permit application for the proposed Non-Potable Water 
Production Facility (“NWPF”) located at 328 Kent Ave, Brooklyn, New York. Application ID# 
2-6101-00152/00016. As part of the application, Domino RME LLC is required to inform the public 
about the project, SPDES permit application status and involve them in the process.  

Why does Domino RME LLC need to apply for a SPDES permit? Domino RME LLC needs a 
SPDES permit to utilize the existing outfall to discharge treated non-potable water produced by the 
NWPF to the East River. 

How might this permit application affect the surrounding community? The SPDES permit application 
would enable the Domino District to reduce its impact on NYC’s potable water and wastewater systems, 
while also helping to reduce the occurrence of combined sewer overflow (CSO) events and pollutant loads 
emitted into the East River. 

How can I participate in the permit application review process? You may provide comments at the 
virtual public meeting to be considered in the permit review process. Comments may also be given in 
writing during the NYSDEC public comment period.  

Where can I get more information about the permit application? 
 

• Attend the virtual public meeting on Wednesday, April 27, 2022 from 6-8 PM EST.  
 
Please use the following Zoom link or phone number to access the public meeting: 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85099251529?pwd=eXFxWVY0OG9lTmdFa1R0Q09lTW54QT09 
 Meeting ID: 850 9925 1529 
 Passcode: 883459 
 
 Join by Phone: (646) 558-8656 
 Meeting ID: 850 9925 1529 
 

• Visit the online document repository: www.DominoNWPF.com.  
Please email info@DominoNWPF.com for instructions on how to submit questions, comments and/or 
concerns during the public comment period. 
 

• Visit the NYSDEC website: https://www.dec.ny.gov/cfmx/extapps/envapps/ and track permit progress 
by the Application ID# 2-6101-00152/00016. 

 

Who is responsible for reviewing the permit application? The New York State Department of 
Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC), Division of Environmental Permits, 47-40 21st Street, Long 
Island City, NY 11101, is responsible for reviewing and issuing the required permits. Phone: 718-482- 
4997. 
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